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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today in support of the Minor Variance for 474 William Street. The natural
cedar hedge is completely in keeping with the surrounding neighbourhood and should

remain intact.

As a nearby neighbour, | take no offence to the hedge and believe that it is a positive
contribution to the landscape of the neighbourhood.

Sincerely,
Mel Ashcroft
1 Circle Street





